9th September 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

It is with great sadness that we now pray for the repose of the soul of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth
1I. We held an assembly this morning and prayed for the Queen and her family at this very sad
time for us all.

May God Bless the Queen and grant her eternal rest.

Wednesday Word — CARE https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-
word/care?pid=MTA101634&v=67.8

After School Activities — We are going to share out the activities over the year and | will give you the
full list next week for this term along with all the dates for your diary.

Many thanks for your support in getting the children to school on time and for adjusting so well to
the new start and finish times.

Attendance this week is 94%.
We are aiming for 97% and | will keep you updated weekly as to our progress towards our target.

Good attendance and punctuality are vital for your child’s learning and progress and we, as a school,
are tasked with ensuring that your child can access their opportunities and fulfil their potential.

Holidays are not permitted in term time as per the government regulations. If you do need to have
a leave of absence, for whatever reason, then you must put this in writing to me prior to travel.

Letters have been sent from the staff this week telling you all about the new topics/homework etc.
Please contact the class teacher if you have any queries.

Consent letters for photographs etc have been sent home today.

Please return the form as soon as possible.

Many thanks for your support as we begin a new school year.

With prayers,

Sarah Yates

Headteacher

Su. Aiddas's Cathale Primary Selbool
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